Date: 7/28 Location: Farmington Lanes Time: 7:00 pm Next Meeting -			
Attendance: Board members are required to attend 80% of meetings to receive player fee reimbursement.	<ul> <li>✓ Scott Duellman President</li> <li>✓ Sarah Dickerson - Treasurer</li> <li>✓ Angie Timm Boys Director</li> <li>✓ Jessica Feidt - Girls Director</li> <li>✓ Shawn Owens - Facilities/Equipment Director</li> <li>✓ Kelly Gleonde - Webmaster Director</li> <li>✓ Jen Watts - Registrar/Communications Director</li> </ul>	<ul> <li>□ OPEN - Vice President</li> <li>□ OPEN - Secretary</li> <li>☑ Jeff Kohoutek Boys Director</li> <li>☑ Paige Soderberg - Girls Director</li> <li>□ OPEN - Facilities/Equipment</li> <li>☑ Mika Kieffer - Uniform Director</li> <li>□ Joe Gaston - Player Development Director</li> <li>□ OPEN - Volunteer and Events Director</li> </ul>	
Agenda Item	<u>Minutes</u>		Action Steps/ Next Steps
Treasurer: -Finances/Account -Dibs Checks	FYLA expenses:  Sully, Zack and Dan will not be available until June to coach		
Boys Update:	10U Boys Would Be Interested In Fall		
Girls Update:	Fall pricing \$195 for 8, 10,12,14U league & GPS GPS only \$85 for 8, 10, 12, 14U		
Facilities/Equipme nt:	Needs:      Need tractor     Need welder (Scott has one) - Will need to get an estimate.     Need landscaper (Scott has one)		
Website:	Current 2025 Teams will be deactivated on Aug. 15. I will let people know in the chat to grab phone numbers or contact info if they want them. Crossbar: "The teams do not show in the app anymore, the chats will stay there."		
Uniforms:			
Viking GOAT:	Viking Goat will remain on the same weekend May 30 & 31, one weekend before graduation.		Scott to pursue shipping container
Other:	<ul> <li>Kelly - Fiesta Fundraiser</li> <li>● Fiesta Fundraiser on July 16 was successful. \$</li> </ul>	495.83 in donation from El Charro.	

- I'd suggest doing it again next year as it was minimal effort from FYLA.
- I think the timing worked well because families are well-aquainted with each other by July so it was a nice social event. The patio at this time of year is ideal, but it was a rainy day. Also, having it several weeks after the Beer Bash was good, so there's not a perception of asking for money all the time.
- Next year: Might consider getting some orange and black balloons or making table tents to thank people that attended and bring awareness of our program. Maybe put \$3-40 into decor and printing? There are also opportunities for social media perhaps a prize drawing for attendees, 2 winners drawn who get a Farmington Lacrosse t-shirt or hat, take pics and post winners to social.

## **Board member updates**

Returning members:

Kelly - Website and social media

Sarah - Accountant

Jeff - Not coming back

Shawn - Facilities

Jessica - Assistant Girls Director

Paige - Girls Director

Angie - Boys Co-Director

Jen - Interested in Boys Co-Director

Mika

Joe

Potential New Members:

Justin Furlong

Amber Strinmoen

Jim Alpaugh

Amy Engum

Leah Boldt

## Homecoming parade - Sept. 24

We will participate

Mika to get ideas of swag - Stickers, tattoos

Kelly to do tatoos

Jessica to share info about parade logistics - Send email and promote on social

## Player development

True offered to do a coaches training and a player training